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Supporting the 

Great Western Air Ambulance Charity 

The TIPEC Bristol, South West and South Wales region has for several years supported the Great 
Western Air Ambulance (GWAAC) as our chosen charity, raising more than £8,500 in donations to 
help fund the crucial services they provide. 

These services include not only a rapid-response helicopter, but also 3 critical care vehicles that carry 
the same equipment and are used in many emergency situations where the nature of the reported 
incident doesn’t require an aerial response or it is quicker to go by road.  

In 2023, more than two-thirds of callouts were responded to by car but, whether by helicopter or by 
road vehicle, the team is on its way within four minutes of the dispatch call being received.  

 
Our regional  

2024 Fundraising Target is £2,000 

If you would like to help reach this target and support GWAAC by making a donation, please remit to: 
 
REFERENCE: GWAAC Donation 
NAME:  Stephen Gaskin 
SORT CODE: 60-83-71 
ACCOUNT: 20177401 (Starling) 

To receive acknowledgement of your donation, 
please email bristol@tipec.net  

All donations received through this account are passed on 100% to GWAAC. 
 

 

About GWAAC 

GWAAC is one of more than 20 registered air ambulance charities around the country, working with local NHS 
and other resources to ensure the best possible chance of survival and positive outcomes for anybody in need of 
critical care before reaching hospital. If patients can receive hospital-standard treatment where they are, they 
have a much better chance of survival and recovery.  

GWAAC covers Bristol, Bath & North East Somerset, North Somerset, Gloucestershire, South Gloucestershire 
and parts of Wiltshire, providing vital services alongside the NHS to the 2.1 million people in our area. 

https://greatwesternairambulance.com/
https://greatwesternairambulance.com/
mailto:bristol@tipec.net

